
It is time to choose who 
speaks for you. Elections are 
being held for all seats on 
UNISON’s national executive 
council, the governing body 
of the union.

It is important that our NEC reflects 
the union’s membership and that 
you take your chance to have your 
say. The people you choose will 
make big decisions about your 
union, its policies and how it is run 
for the next 2 years.

A ballot paper will be sent to every 
eligible member at their home 
address, together with information on 
the candidates. The ballot opens on  
3 April 2017 and closes on 28 April 
2017. 

 If you have not received your 
ballot paper by 11 April, please call 
0800 0857 857. Lines open 6am to 
midnight, Monday to Friday and 
9am to 4pm on Saturday.

MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD 
VOTE IN UNISON’S NEC ELECTION
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